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Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Amber M. Norris, Chief of Surveillance & Rate Filings, Division of Accounting & ,n ./"\ 
Finance ,,, V v ~ 

Docket No. 20240068-WS Customer Correspondence 

Please place the following customer correspondence in the correspondence file for Docket No. 
20240068-WS. 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Amber Norris 
"Scott Black" 
RE: Sunshine Water services 
Friday, November 15, 2024 3:03:00 PM 

Thank you Mr. Black for your customer correspondence. I will make sure it is filed in the docket file 
for review. 

Amber Mitchell Norris 
Chief of Surveillance & Rate Filings 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AMNorris@PSC.STATE.FL.lJS 
850-413-6984 

From: Scott Black <scottskiblack@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 1:14 PM 

To: Amber Norris <amnorris@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: Sunshine Water services 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it concerns, 

The price increase sought from Sunshine Water services is beyond ridiculous and unfair to the 
people. 
Re: docket #20240068-WS, I completely object, based on Seminole County's rate of 
$1.44/1 000gal. vs Sunshine's request to $2.33/1 000gal. This is very unfair and unacceptable. I 
hope you support the people in this matter. 

Regards, 

Jonathan Scott Black 
213 Jasmine Ln, Longwood, FL 32779 




